
 

 
Important Notice 

 

Robert B. Our Company will be installing a sanitary sewer main system on your 
street shortly. A service lateral will be installed from the sewer main to the edge 
of the road right-of-way (property line) to serve your property. 

A wooden stake has been placed in your front yard to indicate where we intend to 
install your new service lateral connection. If this location is acceptable, you need 
not do anything. If, however, you wish to move the location, please move the 
stake to your desired location. After relocation of the stake, please email us at 
(waterservices@robertbour.com) to let us know you’ve changed the location. You 
may wish to consult with your plumber or contractor if you require advice on the 
location. 

If you have not informed us of any change to your service lateral location by the 
time sewer construction starts in front of your property, the service lateral will be 
located as shown on the Engineer’s Contract Drawings. The sewer connection 
piping from your structure to the service lateral stub at your property line is the 
owner’s responsibility. 

Please be patient with the construction as your street disturbed areas will be 
restored after the installation of the sewer system. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

Robert B. Our Co., Inc. 
24 Great Western Road 
Harwich, MA. 02645 
508-432-0530 
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